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Come and learn more 

about this topic, get 

resources, and ask 

questions. 

For more information, 

call 530-529-8710 

or 529-8700 

RBJUHSD, together with community agencies 

will host a town hall meeting on the topic of 

social media and the negative impacts it can 

have on students and their families.  Topics 

will include “sexting,” the legal and emotional 

consequences, and resources for parents and 

students.  There will be a translator and child 

care services available. 

 
Town Hall Meeting on Social Media 

for Parents & Community 

Come and listen to speakers from: 
 

◊ Alternatives to Violence 

◊ Red Bluff Police Department 

◊ Red Bluff Joint Union High School District 

◊ Tehama County Department of Education 

Tuesday, May 30th 
6:00 p.m. 

Red Bluff High School 
Cafeteria 

First Street, Red Bluff 


